
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

**************************************************************************** 

October 25, 2020 

Reformation Sunday  Pastor Appreciation Sunday 

October Memory Verse: Romans 12:9  

“Love must be sincere.  Hate what is evil; cling to what is good.” 

****************************************************************************  

The service is under the control of the Holy Spirit. 
 

  GATHERING & WELCOME  

 

  OPENING PRAYER  

 

*PASSING THE PEACE OF CHRIST   

    L: The Peace of Christ be with you. 

    P: And also with you. 

    L: Please pass the Peace of Christ to your neighbor. 

 

  PRELUDE “Sweet Hour of Prayer”  

 

  MOMENTS OF INFORMALITY  

 THE MISSION AND MINISTRY OF THE CHURCH 

 THE WORK OF THE CHURCH 

 

  STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 

 

*CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 150:1,6 

     L: 1Praise the Lord!  Praise God in his sanctuary; 

     P: 6Let everything that breathes praise the Lord! 

 

*HYMN No. 89 “Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee” (v. 1 & 4) 

1. Joyful, joyful we adore Thee, God of glory, Lord of love; 

       hearts unfold like flow'rs before Thee, opening to the sun above. 

    Melt the clouds of sin and sadness, drive the dark of doubt away. 

       Giver of immortal gladness, fill us with the light of day! 
 

4. Mortals join the mighty chorus which the Morning Stars began; 

       love divine is reigning o'er us, binding all within its span. 

    Ever singing, march we onward, victors in the midst of strife; 

       joyful music lifts us sunward, in the triumph song of life. 

 

  WORD OF GOD 1 Thessalonians 2:1-8 NIV 

    Paul’s Ministry in Thessalonica 
           1You know, brothers and sisters, that our visit to you was not without results. 2We had previously suffered 

and been treated outrageously in Philippi, as you know, but with the help of our God we dared to tell you his 

gospel in the face of strong opposition. 3For the appeal we make does not spring from error or impure 

motives, nor are we trying to trick you. 4On the contrary, we speak as those approved by God to be entrusted 

with the gospel. We are not trying to please people but God, who tests our hearts. 5You know we never used 

flattery, nor did we put on a mask to cover up greed—God is our witness. 6We were not looking for praise 
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from people, not from you or anyone else, even though as apostles of Christ we could have asserted our 

authority. 7Instead, we were like young children among you.  Just as a nursing mother cares for her 

children, 8so we cared for you. Because we loved you so much, we were delighted to share with you not only 

the gospel of God but our lives as well. 

 

  SPECIAL MUSIC “The Gift of Love” - Chancel Choir 

 

  PRESENTATION OF GOD’S TITHES AND OUR OFFERING 

  OFFERTORY  “Finale from ‘Quartet in F’” 

*DOXOLOGY No. 95 

    Praise God, from whom all blessings flow; 

praise Him, all creatures here below: 

            praise Him above ye heavenly host; 

            praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost.  Amen 

*PRAYER OF DEDICATION AND THANKS  

 

*HYMN No. 432 “Jesu, Jesu” (v. 1 & 4) 

Chorus 

    Jesu, Jesu, fill us with Your love, 

       show us how to serve the neighbors we have from You. 
 

1. Kneels at the feet of His friends, silently washes their feet, 

Master who acts as a slave to them. 
 

Chorus 
 

4. Loving puts us on our knees, serving as though we are slaves, 

This is the way we should live with You. 
 

Chorus 

 

  CHILDREN’S CHAT 

 

  JOYS AND CONCERNS 

 For our joys we say: “Praise the Lord.” 

 For our concerns we say: “Lord, hear our prayers.” 

 

  PASTORAL PRAYER & THE LORD’S PRAYER  

    Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it 

is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who 

trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, 

and the power and the glory forever. AMEN 

 

  SERMON SCRIPTURE Matthew 22:34-40 

     The Greatest Commandment 
           34Hearing that Jesus had silenced the Sadducees, the Pharisees got together. 35One of them, an expert in the 

law, tested him with this question: 36Teacher, which is the greatest commandment in the Law?” 
           37Jesus replied: “‘Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your mind.’ 

38This is the first and greatest commandment. 39And the second is like it: ‘Love your neighbor as yourself.’ 
40All the Law and the Prophets hang on these two commandments.” 

 

    L: The Word of God for the children of God.   

    P: Thanks be to God 

 

  SERMON  “What is the verb?” 

 



*HYMN OF PARTING No. 549 “Where Charity and Love Prevail” (v. 1 & 6) 

1. Where charity and love prevail, there God is ever found; 

       brought here together by Christ's love, by love we are thus bound. 
 

6. Love can exclude no race or creed if honored be God’s name; 

       our common life embraces all whose maker is the same. 

 

*BENEDICTION  

 

*MUSIC OF PARTING “Bless the Lord, O My Soul” 

(Please allow the ushers to direct you as you leave the sanctuary.) 
 

*Please stand if you are able. 

**************************************************************************** 

 

The altar flowers today are presented by the Staff/Parish Relations Committee in honor of Pastor Bruce and Ron 

on Pastor Appreciation Sunday.  We thank God for all that they do to make FUMC a better place. 

May God bless you both. 

 

**************************************************************************** 
Bible passages are taken from the New International Version (NIV) of the Holy Bible. 
 

Call to Worship is taken from “The United Methodist Hymnal”  

© 1989 The United Methodist Publishing House 

All rights reserved  CCLI License # 1584024 
 

Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow  CCLI Song # 56204 Louis Bourgeois | Thomas Ken © Words: Public Domain, Music: Public Domain. 

All rights reserved. www.ccli.com CCLI License # 1584024 
 

89 Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee  

CCLI Song # 7020108 Henry Van Dyke | Ludwig van Beethoven | Mike Passaro | Shelly Moore  

© Words: Public Domain, Music: 2004 Veiled Publishing (Admin. by Shelly Moore) 

All rights reserved. www.ccli.com CCLI License # 1584024 
 

549 Where Charity And Love Prevail 

CCLI Song # 1779205 Dom Paul Benoit | Omer Westendorf, © 1962 World Library Publications (Admin. by G.I.A. Publications, Inc.) All rights 

reserved. www.ccli.com CCLI License # 1584024 
 

 

**************************************************************************** 

ANNOUNCEMENTS – 10/25/2020 
**************************************************************************** 

We express our Christian sympathy to the family and friends of: 
 

Bettie Heydt who passed away on October 19th. 

Lois Frye who passed away on October 22nd. 

(mother of Darlene Simpson) 
 

May God comfort and strengthen all those whose lives they touched. 

 

**************************************************************************** 

CLERGY APPRECIATION SUNDAY:  Today is Clergy Appreciation Saturday here at FUMC!  This is the 

day in which we can all extend our love and thankfulness to two of our special, spiritual and inspirational 

shepherds, Pastor Bruce Judy and Ron Slavin, Youth Director and Assistant to the Pastor.   

 

**************************************************************************** 

PRAYER QUILT & PRAYER SHAWL DEDICATIONS:  Saturday, November 7th & Sunday November 8th 

will be our Prayer Quilt & Prayer Shawl dedication.  Our Prayer Ministries have been working through these 

COVID times and we are blest to be able to use our time and talents to bring various items.  If you have any 

questions, comments, or would like to come and join in these ministries please contact Mary Reed or Cindi 

Painter.   

http://www.ccli.com/
http://www.ccli.com/
http://www.ccli.com/


 

**************************************************************************** 

THIS WEEK AT OUR CHURCH 
Feel free to contact Pastor Bruce at any time if you are in need of a pastoral visit. 

724-747-6098 (call or text) or email at preacherptl@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**************************************************************************** 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING: The Church Council will meet on Tuesday, October 27th for their regular 

quarterly meeting.  Please mark your calendar and plan to attend.  Anyone may attend the Church Council 

meeting however, only those elected to the Council may vote on the motions presented. 

 

**************************************************************************** 

SAFE SANCTUARY TRAINING 

A Safe Sanctuary training will be held tomorrow, Monday, October 26th at 7:00 pm. This training is required for 

anyone working with or around our youth.  This training will provide individuals with information about a Safe 

Sanctuary church as well as our church’s Safe Sanctuary Plan.  The meeting will be held in the gym with social 

distancing and face covering guidelines in place.  This meeting will also be available on Zoom. 

If you plan to attend the training, please contact Mandy Slivka in order to ensure materials for everyone.  Please 

contact Mandy or Adam Slivka with any questions.  Thank you! 

Mandy (slivkages@yahoo.com or 443-867-7158)  

Adam (adamslivka27@gmail.com or 724-787-1659) 
 

Topic: Safe Sanctuary Zoom Meeting 

Time: Oct 26, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76678735329?pwd=V0hMMldhWUpDQUdvU2o4YXNUcVc4QT09 

Meeting ID: 766 7873 5329 

Passcode: 1Kmqqw 

Sunday, October 25 

Pastor Appreciation Sunday 

Stewardship Campaign Week 3 

  8:15 In-Church & Drive-in Church  

          (Radio 87.9 FM) 

  9:30 Youth Sunday School (Grades 6-12),  

          Harvesters Adult Class,  

          Prayer Shawl Group, BYKOTA 

  9:30 Toddler – 5th Grade Sunday School  

             (see announcement) 

10:15 Choir Practice in the Choir Room 

10:45 In-Church & Drive-in Church  

         (Radio 87.9 FM) Facebook, YouTube, and  

Zoom (Meeting ID# 633 303 454 Password 

104289) 
                                Password 104289) 

 

Thursday, October 29 

  6:15  Cathedral Bells 

  6:30 NA 

Sunday, November 1 

All Saints Sunday 

Stewardship Campaign Week 4 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 

  8:15 In-Church & Drive-in Church  

           (Radio 87.9 FM) 

  9:30 Youth Sunday School (Grades 6-12),  

          Harvesters Adult Class,  

          Prayer Shawl Group, BYKOTA 

  9:30 Toddler – 5th Grade Sunday School  

             (see announcement)  

10:15 Choir Practice in the Choir Room 

10:45 In-Church & Drive-in Church  

     (Radio 87.9 FM) Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom  

       (Meeting ID# 633 303 454 Password 104289) 

Wednesday, October 28 

10:00 Prayer Group Meeting  

   (Zoom Meeting ID#311 4389 930, Password 3U22u3) 

1:00 Wednesday Bible Study on Zoom 

   (Meeting ID: 894 9312 8220, Password: 104289) 

5:00 Youth Group 

6:00 Healing Service 

 

Saturday, October 31  

  6:00 PM Contemporary Service  

                     (In-church only) 

Tuesday, October 27 

  9:00 Nativity Group 

  7:00 Church Council 

  7:30 NA 

Friday, October 30 

  6:00 Brown Bag Meal 

          (See bulletin announcement) 

Monday, October 26 

  6:30 Cub Scouts 

  7:00 Safe Sanctuary Training 

mailto:preacherptl@gmail.com
mailto:slivkages@yahoo.com
mailto:adamslivka27@gmail.com
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76678735329?pwd=V0hMMldhWUpDQUdvU2o4YXNUcVc4QT09


WHEN VISITING OR HOLDING A MEETING AT FUMC: 

1. Everyone must bring and wear a face mask at all times while inside the building. Gloves are optional. 

2. Temperatures will be taken upon entering the building. 

3. Hand sanitizer stations will be available. 

4. Please do not congregate in groups.  “Social Distancing” of 6 feet must be adhered to. 

5. Anyone not feeling well is asked to please not enter the building.   

6. Any gatherings inside the church will be limited to 25 people.  The chairperson/host/hostess of the 

meeting or event will be required to take everyone's temperature upon entering the building, to make sure 

that face masks are worn at all times by their participants, and to practice social-distancing guidelines.   

7. We are trying to keep our staff safe.  At this time we ask that meetings not be held in the office.  The 

parlor is available as well as the youth room and both are air conditioned. 
 

The above procedures will be in effect until further notice.  By following the CDC guidelines we can, not only do 

our part in stopping the spread of the COVID 19 coronavirus, but we can also stop the spread of other infectious 

diseases. 

**************************************************************************** 

“Families” of all kinds are invited to participate in our Advent services by serving as ADVENT WREATH 

CANDLE LIGHTERS AND READERS.  “Families” may be parents and children, grandparents and children, 

couples with no children, groups of friends, or any other combination of people. The reading will be short and 

simple. Please consider this a chance to prepare your heart for Christmas. To sign up for a Sunday service or for 

Christmas Eve, please call, or text Dianne at 412-310-6121, or email her at fumc.dianne.mm@comcast.net)  

**************************************************************************** 

CHRISTMAS GIVE-AWAY CANCELLED 

Due to Covid restrictions, the Christmas give-away has been cancelled. We thank everyone for their thoughts, 

prayers, and effort in this mission of our church, but we are no longer accepting donations at this time. Please do 

not bring give-away items to the church. We hope that you will take your donations to one of the many 

organizations in our area who help those in need. 

**************************************************************************** 

RING THE BELL FOR SALVATION ARMY 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2020 AT GIANT EAGLE 

The Salvation Army has suggested a two hour time for each volunteer, but we are asking for only an hour at a 

time. If you can serve longer, please write your name multiple times. To sign up, you may click the link our 

church Facebook page or web site. You may also directly contact Becky Platt at 724-331-7832, or email 

Becky.Platt@irwinfirstumc.org to schedule your time. 

**************************************************************************** 

This year our Annual Church Conference will be held on Thursday, November 

12th at 7:00 PM.  This is the annual meeting for church members, where the 

nominations for 2021 officers are approved, as well as the 2021 budget, and any 

other annual policies and business.  Every FUMC member has a say and a vote in 

what goes on at our church.  Make sure you plan on attending and letting your 

voice be heard.   

 

**************************************************************************** 

 Camp News - Orders for our camp fundraiser with RADA Cutlery will be going on until Sunday, 

November 29th.  The catalogs and order forms are on the camp table beside Pastor Bruce's office. 

Checks (payable to FUMC) and order forms are to be deposited in the church office door slot.   If 

you are attending our church services from our parking lot tuning in to 87.9, or if you are 

worshipping on Facebook, ZOOM or YouTube, you can view the products online and call Laurie 

Saporito to place your order over the phone.  All orders have a $1.00 processing fee.  Go to RadaCutery.com to see 

everything that is in the catalog along with a description of each product.  Questions, contact Laurie Saporito, Camp 

Steward at 724-864-5649 or cts72@hotmail.com 

**************************************************************************** 

 

 

mailto:fumc.dianne.mm@comcast.net
mailto:Becky.Platt@irwinfirstumc.org
mailto:cts72@hotmail.com


BLESSING BOX:  Donations of new personal hygiene products are accepted on an ongoing basis as there is a 

continuous need to refill the Blessing Box for the needy in our community. 

**************************************************************************** 

BROWN BAG MEAL:  The meals will be handed out every Friday from 6:00 PM until 7:00 PM while supplies 

last.  This will continue until further notice. 

Monetary donations to help fund this mission are always accepted. Please make your check payable to FUMC” 

and put “Community Dinner” in the memo line.  If you would like to help with this mission, please contact 

Robbyn Slavin. 

**************************************************************************** 

Our youth and adult Sunday School classes are meeting at 9:30 AM each Sunday inside the 

church building.  The elementary department hasn’t returned to in-person classes yet.  Below is 

the contact information for the elementary classes.  If anyone has any questions or would like to 

volunteer to be a substitute teacher for our classes, please call or text me at 412-445-9833 or 

email me at Becky.Platt@irwinfirstumc.org.  
 

Toddler Zoom Sunday School - 2-4 year old children - please email or call Dawn Capecci 412 

651 2503, missdawn25@yahoo.com or Donna Weber 724 864 4954, donnam_weber@yahoo.com for more 

information and the Zoom instructions. 
 

Preschool - 5th grade Sunday School - 9:30 AM on Zoom.  For more information please contact Becky at 412-

816-1906. 

**************************************************************************** 

HANGING OF THE GREENS will be immediately after the 10:45 AM service on Sunday, November 22. 

Many hands make the job easier. Jobs include: 1) Erect and decorate a tree in the sanctuary and one on the stage 

in the gym; 2) Place and decorate the sanctuary window shelves; 3) Erect and decorate the sanctuary nativity 

scene; 4) Erect and decorate the parlor and narthex trees; 5) Hang wreath and greens on the sanctuary balcony; 6) 

Hang banners on sanctuary pillars and in the choir loft; 6) Place the advent wreath and candles; and 7) Hang the 

advent banners. 
 

Due to Covid restrictions, we will not be serving pizza and drinks this year, but we will have a lot of fun 

preparing our church and our lives for the season of Advent! 

**************************************************************************** 

Reformation Day is a day set aside to recognize, 

remember, and celebrate the Protestant Reformation. 

In some countries, it is observed as an official holiday. 

It remembers Martin Luther and the central role he 

played in the reform movement that split the western 

church of Rome. 
 

Today, United Methodists celebrate Reformation Day 

with a sense of moving toward unity and community. 

Though we are not descendants of Luther, both John 

and Charles Wesley were priests in the Church of England, so our roots are deep in 

the Anglican tradition. 
 

Reformation Day is October 31 of every year, and is most often observed today, the 

Sunday prior to October 31. 
https://www.umcdiscipleship.org/resources/reformation-day2 

 

John & Charles Wesley are pictured in the stained glass window this week.  
 

To learn more about Martin Luther please visit 

https://www.britannica.com/biography/Martin-Luther 

To learn more about John Wesley you can visit 

https://www.britannica.com/biography/John-Wesley 
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**************************************************************************** 

“Stitch in Faith Ministry,” our quilting ministry, will be meeting every 1st & 3rd Tuesday from 9:00-11:30 in 

the room next to the balcony by the spiral stairs.  

************************** 

“Hands to Work, Hearts to God,” Prayer Shawl Ministry: meets during the Sunday School hour from 9:30-

10:30 AM by the Assembly Room on the Sanctuary level.   

************************** 

“Team Nativity”: every 2nd and 4th Tuesdays from 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM.  in the room next to the balcony by 

the spiral stairs. 

************************** 

Prayer Quilts and Prayer Shawls are available in the Narthex on the black ladder shelf.  Each of them has been 

dedicated and placed in a plastic bag (for COVID Protection).  If you or if you know of anyone who is in need of 

a Prayer Quilt/Shawl please notify Pastor Bruce, Youth Director Ron Slavin, Mary Reed or Cindi Painter. There 

is no charge for them - they have been made especially for anyone who could be ill, recovering from surgery or 

accident, grieving, celebrating marriage and/or even the birth of a child!  And there could be many other reasons 

and needs - they are there for you for that need! May God bless you and keep you in your time of need! 

The next Prayer Shawl/Quilt Dedication will be on November 8th. 

**************************************************************************** 

PRAYER CHAIN: We are looking for volunteers who want to be part of the FUMC Prayer Chain Ministry. If 

you would like to be a part of this ministry please contact Jean Barrett at (724-515-5524) or Bernie Johnston at 

(724-863-6967.)  Once we receive a list of our group of volunteers for the prayer chain, we will set a date for a 

brief meeting after church with Pastor Bruce.  

A prayer chain is a way for people to gain assistance in prayer for any serious and pressing problem. Jesus 

teaches us that if we agree on anything and ask in faith it will be granted Matthew 18:19 - "Truly I tell you that if 

two of you on earth agree about anything they ask for, it will be done for them by my Father in heaven". 

**************************************************************************** 

ADVENT GIFT GIVE-AWAY:  Pastor Bruce would once again like to do the Advent Gift Give-away.  For 

those who don’t remember what this is, here’s how it goes.  Several people go outside the church building 

between the two Sunday morning services and hand out gifts to the cars that pass by the church.  They are just 

small gifts, but are meant to lift the spirits of those passing by and to let them know that FUMC cares about the 

people outside our church.  If you can help with this mission by donating new, small gifts (around $1.00 – Dollar 

Store finds are great!) it would be greatly appreciated.  Please bring your donations to the church and Pastor 

Bruce and his elves will do the rest!  If you would like to help pass the gifts out, please let Pastor Bruce know. 

**************************************************************************** 

Stewardship Campaign 2020 

“Invest in Hope” 
The Stewardship's Six Week Campaign is off and running!  Our Slogan is, "Invest in 

Hope".  Through this 6 week period campaign please prayerfully consider your annual 

commitment for the amount of time spent in prayer each day, attendance in worship 

services throughout the year, participation in the mission and ministry of the Church, time spent in reading 

scriptures in the Bible, and the amount that your offering/tithe in support of Irwin FUMC will be. 

This past week, you should have received a letter from the Stewardship Committee and your commitment card in 

the mail. At the end of the six week period, November 15th you will be asked to return your 

commitment card to the church for a Dedication Service.  We thank you in advance!   
 

May God Bless You and Yours, 

The Stewardship Committee, 

"Invest in Hope" 
 

2 Corinthians 9:6, "Remember this: whoever sows sparingly will reap sparingly, and whoever 

sows generously will reap generously." 
 

**************************************************************************** 

 

 

tel:724-515-5524
tel:724-863-6967


ZOOM MEETING INSTRUCTIONS: As you can see in “THIS WEEK AT OUR CHURCH” many of our 

services, Bible Study, and Prayer Group are all being broadcast using Zoom.  If you would like to participate in 

these activities using Zoom, please follow the instructions below.  Please contact Pastor Bruce or Ron if you have 

questions. 

     For computer or smartphone: 

 Go to Zoom.com Click-Join a meeting 

 When prompted enter Meeting ID, then a screen will pop up to enter password. 

  (The Meeting ID & Password are noted with the service or meeting) 

 You will enter the “meeting space”.  If you move your mouse to the bottom of the box,  

it will show you the different options, like chat and video. 

     For landline or cell phone (Audio only): 

Dial 1-646-558-8656.  Enter meeting number and follow the prompts. 

  (The Meeting ID & Password are noted with the service or meeting below) 

**************************************************************************** 

MEDIA TEAM: Volunteers are needed to join our media team.  Our worship services, and many of our 

meetings on Zoom, would not be possible without them.  You will be trained to use the equipment and assist with 

the services and meetings. If you would like to become part of the team please call Pastor Bruce (724-747-6098) or 

Pastor Ron (724-691-7113). 

**************************************************************************** 

THE SALVATION ARMY UNIT OF IRWIN has its own phone number. If you know anyone in 

need of our services please have them call 724-331-7832. The office hours for the unit are 

Wednesday mornings from 9:30 until 11:30.  

**************************************************************************** 

HOSPITAL CALLS AND VISITS:  If you or someone you know is in the hospital or would like a visit from 

the pastor please call the office or Pastor Bruce.  Remember, Pastor Bruce cannot provide care to our 

congregation if he doesn’t know there is a need.   

Pastor Bruce receives calls or texts at his cell phone number 724-747-6098 

**************************************************************************** 
***** IN PERSONAL CARE & REHABILITATION FACILITIES ***** 

Dorothy B. ~ Asbury Heights, Mt. Lebanon Marge O. ~ The Grove at Irwin  

Wanda H. ~ Redstone, N. Huntingdon           James R., Sr. ~ St. Anne’s Home, Greensburg 

Doris C. ~ Golden Heights (Harrison City)  LaVerne F. ~ Walden’s View  
 

*************** CONTINUOUS PRAYERS *************** 

Brent L., Kurt W. & Family, Cheryl M., Tim & Diane N., Rick H., Marlin A & Nancy P., Joe S., Joe L., Virginia, Jennifer 

N., Curt E., Cheryl H., Valerie M., Patty H., Jeanne R., Jeff M., Donna H., John B., Joe and Wava, Bill G., Dean and 

Dorothy, Chris E., Marion H., Rose N., Sara C., Jeanne and Larry A., Fred & Barb S., Mischa & Suzanne S., Diane B., Les 

H., John G., Kim R., Noah C., Craig C., Red, Dawn, Amy P., Chuck K., Pat M., Jane I., Ashley, Stu S., Shawn S., Christa 

L., Rhonda, Beverly and Tom D., Laura, Marlin F., Stephanie S., Dave W., Bill & Elaine M., Jeff & Kim B. 

Bob & Natalie F. & Family (Missionaries in India) 

Connie Wieck (Missionary) 
 

************** THIS MONTHS PRAYERS LIST *************** 

We will change the prayer list the first Sunday of each month. 

Contact the church office at 724-863-6858 with names for the list. 

Vi, Tom and Peggy, Sandy L., George and Kelly, Paul and Michelle, Neil and Alma, Yvonne I. and family, Samantha, 

Lilliana P., Tiffany M., Joe K., Our Country & World, COVID 19 Concerns, Our Country and Leaders, Our world, Medical 

& Emergency Personnel, First Responders and Military, All Essential Workers, Teachers and Students, Businesses, The 

Unrest in Our Country, Paul & Iva Lou B., Helena & Marilyn, George and Lisa S., The Joseph B. Hawley Family, Tiffany 

& Baby Maddox, Joseph D., Sara T., Marilyn F., The Donna Kocevar Family, The George McIndoe Family, Ray S.,  

Eric P, The KayAnn Grimm Family, The Bettie Heydt Family, The Lois Frye Family 
 

******************* SERVICE PERSONNEL ******************* 

Brandon D. – Korea              Colby S. – Iraq              Sara  D. 

Angelo W. – Oklahoma City     Nicholas P. – Schofield Barracks, HI       Jeremy L. 

David J. – Afghanistan             Amanda M. – Texas   Carl B. 

James G. – Texas             Emery M. – Japan       Mark Russak  Edward J. III 

 



 

 

 

Here is an idea we can all support! 

 

Our church building has a continuous boiler 

system maintenance need.  The boiler is called a 

Weil McLain LGB Cast Iron Boiler.  It has 

nineteen cells on the boiler itself and some of 

these cells periodically need either repaired or replaced.  
 

Recently, five of these cells needed attention. Thankfully, you, our 

congregation donated the funds for those repairs.  Also, we have iron 

steam pipes inside the walls throughout the building that over time 

develop leaks and need repaired or replaced.  Therefore, the Finance 

Committee has decided to be proactive so when these breakdowns occur 

in the future, we will have the monies available.   
 

On 11/22/2020, we are sponsoring a pie fundraiser. But, the neat thing 

about this fundraiser is, an anonymous giver will match up to $500.00 of 

the profit raised.  And then, the matching fund held by the Finance 

Committee will match the grand profit total! 
 

We do need everyone’s help for our first Sand Hill Berry Pie fundraiser.  

We will be taking orders for half-baked and frozen pies just in time for 

the Holidays.  The pie ordering form has the information, types of fruit 

pies available, ordering deadline and a place for you to print your name, 

phone number, etc.  Please turn in your pre-paid orders by Wednesday, 

November 11, 2020.  You will be able to pick up your pies after church 

services 11/21 & 11/22.  Since the freezers and refrigerators are in the 

church basement, we ask you to pick up your pies by the ramp area.  We 

will have runners to bring your pie(s) to the car.   
 

Thank You in advance for all your support. Any questions, contact Alan 

Painter 724-446-0224.  Honey, put the coffee on! 
 

May God Bless You and Yours, 

The Finance Committee 

Irwin FUMC Sand Hill Berry Pie Fundraiser 

Orders and Donation Due by Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

Pick up November 22, 2020 

Yummy!!!                   In Time for Thanksgiving 

 

 

 

Please make your selection of the following: 

 

Double Crust Pies come half-baked (frozen for at 

home baking)  
Available 

Flavors 

8” Pie 

$11.00 

10” Pie 

$14.00 

Amount 

Owed 

Paid Cash or 

Check (Payable to 

“FUMC”) 

Red Raspberry     

Cherry     

Blackberry     

Blueberry     

Raspberry/Cherry     

Bumbleberry     

Three Berry     

 

Fresh Baked Pumpkin Pies Available (cannot be frozen) 
Available 

Flavors 

8” Pie 

$11.00 

10” Pie 

$14.00 

Amount 

Owed 

Paid Cash or 

Check (Payable to 

“FUMC”) 

Pumpkin     

 

Please Print:  

Name: ________________________________________________ 

Phone:

 ________________________________________________ 

Cell/Text:

 ________________________________________________ 

 

Email: _________________________________________________ 

 

Please turn in to the Church by 11/11/2020.  Contact Alan Painter 

with questions-724-446-0224 


